From: Gary Miller [gmiller_juneauak@hotmail.com]

Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 8:05 PM

To: Rep. Bryce Edgmon; Rep. Wes Keller

Cc: Rep. Craig Johnson; Rep. Charisse Millett; Rep. Cathy Munoz; Rep. Bob
Buch; Rep. Scott Kawasaki

Subject: HB 266

Please vote for HB266, "An Act providing for a priority for a fishery that is
restricted to residents when fishing restrictions are implemented to achieve an
escapement goal." and pass it on to the next committee. I fish sport fish for the

food. When restrictions must occur to protect a fisheries, [ think that the sports
fisher should be affected last.

Gary Miller

20135 Cohen Dr

Juneau, AK 99801-8211
789-3757

amiller juneauak@hotmail.com
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